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february Half Term
School has finished for the

February half term. We return on
Monday 24th February from 8am. 
Friday 14th February is an INSET

day for staff training and school is
closed for children.

Our Year 5 children will be starting their swimming lessons after the half term on
Tuesday 25th February 2025 at Barnsley Metrodome.

 
Your child will need to bring a towel and their swimming shorts (boys) or

swimming costume (girls - no bikinis) to school on a Tuesday. 
All long hair must be tied up with a bobble. 

KS1 MAGNA TRIP

Year 1 and Year 2 are heading off to
Magna in Rotherham on Wednesday 12th

March. 

Children will need to wear school uniform
and bring a packed lunch from home or

order a packed lunch from school.

Please make your £12 contribution
payment via Arbor under trips. 
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ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%
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Thursday 13th February 2025

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 93.2%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL

Mrs Jenkins
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Mrs Faxon

A MESSAGE FROM OUR HEAD OF SCHOOL

91.4%

92.6%

Enjoy the half term break!
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It is the end of another half term and we have finished in style with some
excellent learning and lots of fun. The children have all been enjoying their

Top Trumps Treat, with a trip to bowling or soft play. What fun! 

Thank you for all your support. 

Have a lovely half term break. 

Well, that’s another fabulous half term of fun, learning and joy. A huge
thank you to the staff and our families for going the extra mile in support
oh our mission each and every week in creating a special experience for

the children. 

They really are a special bunch.

 Enjoy a half term and we will see you in a week!

https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/






Date change
25th April 2025





Inspiring  today, making a difference  tomorrow

We are:
Child Focused 

Nurturing
Inclusive 
Ambitious

For the full time Nursery children, they will be an additional 30 minutes of lunchtime
where children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home. The lunch

period will be inclusive within the offer and no further charges will be made.

Admissions to Nursery will be in order of the Date of Birth, regardless of whether
you require 30 hrs or 15hrs. If you wish to apply for a 30hr funded place, you need to

apply online at https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare  to receive an 11 digit
code. 

When you have received an 11 digit code please provide this to the school office by
the 1st December for January intake.

Oakwell Rise Primary Academy is delighted to offer 30 hour funding for children
either starting in Nursery or continuing their Nursery education into the next

academic year, 2025/2026.

We are able to offer the following:
• 30 hr funded places
• 15 hr funded places 

The Nursery day will run as follows:
• AM session – 08:30 - 11:30
• PM session – 12:00 – 15:00

30 HOUR
 NURSERY FUNDING 

https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare

